
Hello Oregon State Legislature,  

 

I am a parent of a 10-year old boy who is deaf but hears normal levels of hearing with Bilateral Cochlear 

Implants. My son listens and speaks for himself. I would enjoy coming in and discussing better education 

options for Deaf and Hard of Hearing children in the state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Heather Kirby 


